
 
 
 
 

I will be leaving for a month-long mission to 
Uganda 🇺🇬 in 10 days, please pray. 

 
I will be leaving for a month of missions to Uganda 🇺🇬 on the 4th of April, then back on the 1st of 
May.  Please keep us in your prayers.  
 
Wk 1 - I will be coaching on a Fire Camp evangelism training course.  
Cfan staff have been there building up to this for some time.  It is a part of their wider build up to a 
huge crusade around July.  
They have recently said momentum is really building and we expect this to be a pivotal fire camp 
which will reap a huge harvest in Uganda.  
I am privileged to be heading out to help.  
 
Wk 2 & 3 -Then I will be hitting the streets with teams of evangelists in various Decapolis cities.  
These newly trained evangelists will join our team and conduct a fire wave of evangelism in 
various parts of Uganda. Reaching hundreds of thousands with the Gospel.  
Please pray that nothing will get in the way of the harvest.  
 
At the end of the trip, I will spend a couple of days in Kampala visiting Sarah Ampumuza.  
She is a full-time missionary in a disabled school ministry.  
Some of you will remember her from Devonshire Rd Christian Fellowship.  
She is now happily married with two children and living in Kampala.  
 
William Carey said before he left for the mission field.  
“I will descend into the abyss if you will hold the ropes”. 
If you would like to be on our newsletter list to pray for us sign up below.  
If you can financially support us, please follow the PayPal link below or go to our website and click 
donate. 

Many blessings 
We really appreciate your prayers and support as we continue stepping out. 

Stephen Pilkington – Operation Hope 
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